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Sir

I have to acknowledge

the receipt of your letter of

the 21sdt ultimo enclosing a copy

of a letter from Mr Aenl

martinears reporting on

the condition of the Government

cettle at Sendy Bay in charge

of Peerie Roulett; sead in reply

I have to request that you will

state what price case be obtained

for these cattle if offered preste.

I am

Sen

Your obedient Servant

R Honclair

for the deply of the Supet Cencl

of Seedn Offaics
E. McColl Esqr.

Suspt of Sectr Apeeicei

Winnig
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